
 

NOTICE: CenterPoint Energy to upgrade natural gas Belt Line system in 

your neighborhood April – July 2019 

Text-to-subscribe for updates regarding this construction project by sending  
CNP GOLDENVALLEY to 468311 

• CenterPoint Energy will begin replacing the natural gas Belt Line system in the Golden Valley 
neighborhood in the Winnetka Avenue S. area between Western Ave. and Pennsylvania Ave. S. 

(See the map below.) 

• CenterPoint Energy’s construction will begin in April 2019 and last until July 2019.   

• Lane restrictions and road closures are anticipated in areas where active construction is 
occurring and are necessary to keep both the public and construction personnel safe. 

• If any closures are necessary, they will be minimized. Local access will be maintained. 

• More details will be added to CenterPoint Energy’s Construction Zone website at 

CenterPointEnergy.com/Construction closer to the project’s start date. 

 

http://www.centerpointenergy.com/Construction
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NOTICE: CenterPoint Energy to upgrade natural gas Belt Line system in 
your neighborhood April – July 2019 

 
March 22, 2019 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
At CenterPoint Energy, we are committed to providing timely and relevant information to our customers 
and the general public to minimize inconvenience or disruption due to our construction activities.  
 

Open House 

April 4 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Golden Valley City Hall’s Council Chambers at 7800 Golden Valley Road 

 
Representatives from CenterPoint Energy and the City of Golden Valley will be present to answer 

questions. 
 
CenterPoint Energy will be replacing part of the natural gas Belt Line system in Golden Valley from April 
to July 2019. Project construction will occur in the area of Winnetka Avenue S., Western Avenue, Ewald 
Terrace, Sumter Avenue, Wayzata Boulevard and Pennsylvania Avenue S. Lane restrictions will be 
anticipated in areas where active construction is occurring and are necessary to keep both the public 
and construction personnel safe. If any closures are necessary, they will be minimized. Local access will 
be maintained. To learn more about this project or to sign up for weekly construction updates, please 
visit our website at CenterPointEnergy.com/Construction. 
 
This project is a continuation of CenterPoint Energy’s Belt Line project in Minnesota, which began in 
2012 and will continue until approximately 2022. The Belt Line system is a series of natural gas 
distribution mains along routes from Brooklyn Center to Bloomington and from Golden Valley to 
Minneapolis. CenterPoint Energy has provided safe, clean and efficient natural gas service to Minnesota 
communities for more than 145 years. We are proud of this record and strive to improve it by educating 
the public about the benefits of natural gas at CenterPointEnergy.com/BeSafe. In addition, you can 
contact one of the following CenterPoint Energy resources: 
 

• Information Hotline at csv.constructionservices@centerpointenergy.com or 612-321-5369 

• Communications Specialist, Hannah Gullickson, at 612-321-5546 

• Restoration Questions at csv.restoration@centerpointenergy.com or 612-321-5042 
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to serve you. 
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